
SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wed 23 March
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Thurs 31 March
Last day for the 2021/2022 Pool Season.

Wed 20 April
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Sat 23 April
Drive In Screening - Monster Family 2 & Dog

Wed 18 May
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

IN THIS ISSUE
Local Roadworks

Pulse Oximeters available for
collection at the Shire Office

Gym Reminder

Congratulations to the
Cougars Cricket Team

Swimming Pool end of
Season

Littering

Covid-19: WA Free Rapid
Antigen Test Program

Waste Collection 

Know your Councillors

For the week starting Monday, 21 March 2022

www.koorda.wa.gov.au Find us on socials at @ Shire of Koorda

10 Haig Street, Koorda WA 6475 | PO BOX 20 | 08 9684 1219 | shire@koorda.wa.gov.au

LOCAL
ROADWORKS
Koorda Kulja Road
Cadoux Koorda Road
Dowerin Koorda Road

Please expect delays on
the above roads. We thank
you for your patience. 
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KOORDA GYM
FRIENDLY
REMINDER

COVID-19: WA
FREE RAPID
ANTIGEN TEST
PROGRAM
As part of the WA Free
Rapid Antigen Test (RAT)
Program, every WA
household is eligible for
free RATs. To register for
your household’s free tests,
please visit
https://www.wa.gov.au/go
vernment/covid-19-
coronavirus/covid-19-
coronavirus-wa-free-rat-
program

If you are unable to apply
online, please call 13 COVID
(13 26843) who can help
complete your online
application. You will need
an email address to
receive your order
confirmation. 

 

The last day for the
2021/2022 Swimming Pool
season will be Thursday 31st
March 2022.  

We hope you have enjoyed
this summer at the pool, and
we thank Jason for another
successful season. 

SWIMMING
POOL END OF
SEASON

With the busy season of
the gym approaching, we
would like remind gym
users of the following; 
- Ensure you are checking
in through SafeWA. 
- Use the hand sanitiser
provided. 
- Wipe down the
equipment after use. 
- Bring a towel to put down
on the machines. 
- Children under the age of
16 are not permitted in the
gym. 
- Return equipment to its
original position. 
- Enclosed shoes are to be
worn. 

LITTERING
The Shire have recently
received reports of littering
throughout town. Please
remember littering is
ILLEGAL. 

There are many green
rubbish bins in town for
public use, including at the
parks and parking bays. 

Let's all work together to
keep the town clean and
tidy. 

CRICKET
Congratulations to the
Cougars Cricket team who
won the association Grand
Final over the weekend.  
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Rubbish                  Recycling

What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.


